
 

Perma-Fix Medical S.A. Appoints Nuclear Industry Veteran  Dr. Gary Kugler to 
Supervisory Board  

 

Atlanta and Warsaw – May 14, 2018 – Perma-Fix Medical S.A (WAR: PFM), a subsidiary of 
Perma-Fix Environmental Services, Inc., a NASDAQ listed company, today announced the 
appointment of Dr. Gary Kugler to Company's Supervisory Board. 
 
Dr. Kugler has had an extensive career in the nuclear industry, both nationally and internationally. 
Dr. Kugler served as a member of the Supervisory Board of the Company from June 2015 to 
December 2016. Dr. Gary Kugler has served as a director for Perma-Fix Environmental Services, 
Inc. since September 2013 and has announced plans to retire following the annual shareholders 
meeting in July, 2018. 
 
He previously served with the Atomic Energy of Canada Limited (“AECL”) as SVP, Nuclear 
Products & Services, in 2004, where he was responsible for all of AECL’s commercial operations, 
including nuclear power plant sales and services world-wide.  During his 34 years with AECL, he 
held various technical, project management, business development, and executive positions.  
Prior to joining AECL, Dr. Kugler served as a pilot in the Canadian air force.  Dr. Gary Kugler 
served as the Chairman of the Board of the Nuclear Waste Management Organization (“NWMO”) 
from 2006 to June 2014, where he led its oversight through the work of four committees, including 
an Audit-Finance-Risk Committee. NWMO was established under the Canadian Nuclear Fuel 
Waste Act (2002) to investigate and implement approaches for managing Canada’s used nuclear 
fuel.  Dr. Kugler also served on the Board of Ontario Power Generation, Inc. (“OPG”) from 2004 to 
March 2014 where he served as a member on four different committees, including the Audit, 
Finance, and Risk Committee from 2004 to 2008. OPG is one of Canada’s largest electricity 
generation companies, owning 18 nuclear, 65 hydro, and two biomass power plants. He holds a 
Ph.D. in nuclear physics from McMaster University and is a graduate of the Directors Education 
Program of the Institute of Corporate Directors. 
 
Dr. Louis F. Centofanti, Chief Executive Officer, stated, "We believe Gary will be a tremendous 
asset to build international strategic partnerships in order to further develop our new commercial 
process to produce Tc-99m and advance it through the regulatory bodies. Dr. Kugler brings 
extensive experience and deep relationships within the nuclear industry." 

About Perma-Fix Medical 

Perma-Fix Medical S.A. is a subsidiary of Perma-Fix Environmental Services Inc., a NASDAQ 
listed company. It was formed to develop, obtain FDA and other regulatory approval and 
commercialize a new process to produce Tc-99m, the most widely used medical isotope in the 
world. The new process is expected to solve worldwide shortages of Tc-99m as it is less 
expensive, does not require the use of government-subsidized, weapons-grade materials and can 
be easily deployed around the world using standard research and commercial reactors, thereby 
eliminating the need for special purpose reactors. Please visit us on the World Wide Web at 
http://www.medical-isotope.com. 
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